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Date:  October 4th 2010 
 
Subject:  Questions to the Chief Executive. 
 
 

        
 
 
1.0 INTRODUCTION 
 

1.1  At its September meeting the Board agreed to invite the Chief Executive, Tom 
Riordan, to today’s meeting. 

 
1.2 The purpose of the invitation was to give Board members an opportunity to meet Mr. 

Riordan and to discuss with him the similar themes raised on a quarterly basis with 
the Leader of the Council, Cllr Wakefield: These have included the Council’s 
strategies with dealing with the emerging financial landscape and the likely 
organisational changes necessary to meet those likely financial and service delivery 
challenges.  

 
1.3 Elsewhere on this agenda are papers on Delivering Efficient Corporate and 

Transactional Services (DECATS) and Shared Services and these may be of 
particular significance to this item.   

 
2.0         RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1  Members are asked to; 

 
(i)  Engage in a discussion with the Chief Executive  

 
Background Papers 
 
None used 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  
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